
ARROWHEAD UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

SPECIAL BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

APRIL 13, 2016 

MINUTES 

 

The meeting was called to order by President Rosch at 5:30 p.m. in the District Office Board Room. 

 

Members present: Bob Rosch, Joe LeBlanc, Craig Thompson, Kent Rice, Donna Beringer, Al Zietlow, Sue 

Schultz, Tim Langer, and Dave Dean 

 

Administration present:  Laura Myrah, Steve Kopecky, Kevin Lipscomb, and Sue Casetta 

 

The meeting was properly posted. 

 

DRAFTED COMMUNITY SURVEY –  

 

Bill Foster from School Perceptions, LLC presented a drafted community survey. The survey is designed to gather 

demographic data, explain the campus-wide needs, and obtain the feedback of the public and staff around the 

potential referendum projects and associated costs/tax impact. The projects are categorized into the following topics: 

renovate classrooms/science labs, library media centers/large group instruction areas, design engineering manufac-

turing center, special education classrooms/student services, improve campus layout/site safety, update building 

infrastructure, replace swimming pool, expand gym, expand fine arts area, and land improvements. 

 

The school board members, as well as representatives from Eppstein Uhen Architects and Miron Construction, 

discussed each page of the survey, making suggestions for several edits. The survey will be modified to include the 

improvements recommended during the discussion and then forwarded to the printing company. The survey is 

anticipated to arrive through the US mail to every household within the Arrowhead Union High School District 

during the first week of May. 

 

Moved by LeBlanc, seconded by Dean to adjourn.  Motion Carried. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:57 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Laura Myrah   

Superintendent Susan M. Schultz, Clerk 

 


